
 
August 2022 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
SAFE PARKING AND ROUTES TO SCHOOL 
We do encourage as many parents and carers to walk as possible, however we appreciate that some 
may need to drive.  If you do need to use your car to pick up or drop off your child, please make use 
of the parking bays on Deanfoot Road or please park on School Brae or Alice Hamilton Way.  
Please do not park: 

 on Deanfoot Road between the junction with School Brae and the exit to the school car park 

or opposite Village Nursery 

 at the junction between Deanfoot Road and Alice Hamilton Way (near the pencil bollards)   

 on the pavement of Deanfoot Road at any time 

 in the Disabled parking spaces on Deanfoot Road and in the school carpark – these should 

only be used by those with a Blue Badge 

Please see map below. 
There have been a number of near misses over the years where children have been lucky not to 
have been involved in a collision – we hope you will support us in putting in place the above, 
allowing all children and families a safer route to and from school.   
If you have other family members or carers picking up or dropping off your children, please can you 
make them aware of the above.  Thank you for your support, 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Louise Ferguson 
Acting Head Teacher 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

Louise Ferguson 
Acting Head Teacher  
West Linton Primary School 
Scottish Borders Council 
01721 726 300 
 
 

 


